
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Parents’ Evening 

Riverside Bridge School will be holding their first parents’ evening of the year, on Wednesday 11th November 

2020.  

This year, due to the current pandemic, we will be offering a telephone appointment with your child’s class 

teacher. The time slots for the evening will be between 3.30pm and 5.00pm and between 5.30pm and 7.00pm. 

Once you have indicated which time slot would be most convenient, we will provide you with a more specific 

time during that chosen slot to speak with your child’s class teacher. 

You will also have the opportunity to have a telephone appointment with your child’s Food Technology teacher, 

Mrs Barros, and/or your child’s PE teacher, Miss Greene-Williams or Mr Luxmoore.  

We would be grateful if you could complete the form below indicating your preferred time slot and if you would 

like also like a telephone appointment with your child’s Food and/or PE teacher.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs K Cerri 
Headteacher 
 

  

Child Name: ………………………………………………………………… Child Class: ………………………………………………………………… 

Please indicate below which time slot is most convenient for you on the 11th November 2020: 

⃝   I would prefer a time slot between 3.30pm and 5.00pm. 

⃝   I would prefer a time slot between 5.30pm and 7.00pm. 

Please indicate below if you would like a telephone appointment with Mrs Barros and/or Miss Greene-

Williams / Mr Luxmoore: 

⃝   I would like a telephone appointment with Mrs Barros. 

⃝   I would like a telephone appointment with Miss Greene-Williams / Mr Luxmoore. 

 

Parents/Carers – Please return slip to class teacher 


